
Monetary Support to Families raising children.

★ Qualifications:  
　１　If your child was born on or after April 2, 2014, and your 
address is registered in Kamogawa City on December 1, 2022.　
　２　If your child’s birthday is on or between December 2, 2022 to 
January 31, 2023, and address is registered in Kamogawa City. 

★ Amount to be received: 20,000 yen per child

★ Received on: 
　１　To those receiving Child Allowance：　
・ Scheduled to be sent by late December.

　２　To those not receiving Child Allowance:  
〈Whose Child is in High School or those parents working at the 
City Hall〉：
・ There is a need for an application and form is scheduled to be 
sent to you by late December.

■Questions:　Child Support Division（☎04-7093-7113）

December Bulletin!

To those who received a white postcard,
You can pick up your My Number Card on a Sunday!
　　　　　　　　

Tax Consultation on December 4 (Sunday)

★Time:　9 am to 4 pm          
★Where:　Tax Division (located on the 1st floor of the City Hall)
★Consultation content:
・Payment of Citizen Tax, Property Tax, and National Health Insurance Tax
・Consultation regarding Tax 〈Difficulty paying〉

■Questions:　Tax Division（☎04-7093-7832）

Flu Prevention!

■Questions: Health Promotion Division（☎04-7093-7111)

Chat Café!

Join this month’s chat café where you can learn more about
 life in Japan and a chance to make new friends!

No Fee to join
A presentation by Chiba Prefectural Police Yokushi-tai Lady  
“Aoboshi” on what to do when a stranger grabs your arm or 
shoulder.    

★ You can sign up until December 14 (Wed) by calling the office of 
     KIRA （☎04-7093-5931）　　

★ When: December 18 （Sun）　　9:30 am to 11:30 am

★ Where: Chuo Community Center （Maebara 60）

■Questions:　KIRA （☎04-7093-5931）

Reminder about Frozen Pipes!
Learn how to prevent water from turning to ice
caused by a frozen pipe!

■Questions　Waterworks Division（☎04-7093-1000)

For those who have not yet been vaccinated with 
the 1st and 2nd dose of COVID-19 vaccine.
 There was an increase in number of patients infected with COVID-19 this 
past New Year holiday season（Dec. 29 to Jan. 3）.

To avoid being infected, please be sure to be vaccinated this year.
You can not be vaccinated with the new vaccine for the Omicron variant 
if you have not yet been vaccinated with the 1st and 2nd dose. 
Reservation is needed so please make an appointment ten days before 
the vaccination dates. 

     For reservations, call Tojo Hospital （☎04-7092-1207）

　★Where: Tojo Hospital (Hiroba 1615)　　　★Who: 18 years old and above

　★When (Vaccination day)：
 1st dose：　December 2 （Fri）　2 pm　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　                            
 2nd dose： December 23（Fri)  2 pm
■Questions:　Health Promotion Division 
    Office for Covid-19 Countermeasurse（☎04-7093-7151）

A light blue envelope will be sent when your My Number card is ready. 
No need for reservations, please come straight to the 
City Hall’s first floor lobby.
　* When:　December　11 (Sun), January 15　(Sun)
              From 8:45 am to 11 am 
　* Please bring the white postcard and your residence card.

■Questions：　Citizen Affairs Division（☎04-7093-7855）


